The Little Princess Trust
The Hannah Tarplee Building,
22-25 Berrington Street,
Hereford, HR4 OBJ.

01432 352359 info@littleprincesses.org.uk





Seaton Park Seaton Workington Cumbria CA14 1HA

23rd February 2023

Dear Seaton St Paul's C of E Junior School,

A big THANK YOU from all of us at The Little Princess Trust for your fantastic fundraising!

We would like you to accept the enclosed certificate as a small token of our sincerest thanks.

Because of you, we are able to provide free, real-hair wigs to children and young people experiencing hair loss as a result of cancer treatment and other medical conditions. You are also helping us to fund research into finding kinder and more effective treatments for childhood cancers. Our hope is that one day, this research will lead to finding a cure for paediatric cancers.

Thank you so very much for your hard work and wonderful support. We are truly grateful.

Ali & the LPT Team



